






https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/list/4/mental-health-services/nosp/resources/booklets/booklets. html 

I trust this information is of assistance to you, however should you require any further information please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

A/Rosemary Hanni 
General Manager 
Mental Health Services CDLMS 
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